## BSA Troop 272 PLC Notes 11/6/19 Next PLC is on 1/8/19 Please Come!

- Old Business
- 1. Bring in any gear signed out from Qm at next meeting
- 2. Troop Merch being made by Cai and Rob J.
- 3. Discussion about a phone policy is still in the making
- New Business
- 1. The troop needs to work together to find a solution to get people engaged in troop activities rather than playing on the stage with their phones
- 2. Implementation of more interactive activities that will be exciting for scouts to participate in
- 3. Implementing a phone policy
- 4. Being respectful and quiet during the opening
- For the Good of the troop
- 1. OA roundtable are on the first Tuesday of each month, participate!
- 2. Scouting for Food is happening, pick up your bags and signs drop them off at neighbors houses and pickup is next Sunday the 17th of November
- 3. Green Service activity on 11/24 at the Old Mill prepping Holiday wreaths.
- 4. After Adopt a highway some strong older scouts are needed to help with moving the Christmas Lot shed to Mr. Santee's house.
- 5. For the Ski trip Mr. Hale is retiring from the participating leader part of the trip, a new adult is needed to lead that trip physically with Mr. Hale's help in the background for planning.
- 6. The Klondike will be on from January 17th through the 19th, we will need scouts to assist with repairing or making a new sled due to the condition in which our current sleds are in!